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Akerman Partner Warren Lewis Re-
Appointed to Franchise Committee

June 2, 2022

Top 100 U.S. law firm Akerman LLP is pleased to
announce that Franchise and Licensing Sector Team
Co-Chair Warren Lewis has been re-appointed to the
North American Securities Administrators
Association (NASAA) Franchise and Business
Opportunity Advisory Committee. Committee
members provide advice, assistance, and
recommendations on issues and developing trends
in franchising and business opportunities. Advisory
Committee members serve in an advisory capacity
only and without compensation. Lewis’ term began
on June 1, 2022, and ends on December 31, 2023.
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